From: WilloughbyChristine <Christine.Willoughby@colliercountyfl.gov>
Sent:  Wednesday, July 20, 2022 8:09 AM

To: Terry Cole

Cc:  Tobi Charbonneau

Subject: RE: Fiddler's Creek Construction Office - PL20220000422

Yes the correction maybe submitted as a minor resubmittal.

Be sure your cover letter states you are submitting a minor resubmittal and provide the sheet numbers
you are revising.

Include a copy of this email with your project submittal.

Respectfully,

Christine Willoughby
Principal Planner

https://cvportal.colliercountyfl.gov/CityViewWeb/Planning/Locator

Development Review Division
Exceeding Expectations, Every Day!

Christine.Willoughby@colliercountyfl.gov

2800 Horseshoe Drive, Naples, FL 34104
Phone: 239.252.5748

How are we doing? Please CLICK HERE to fill out a Customer Survey.
We appreciate your Feedback!

From: Terry Cole <TerryCole@hmeng.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 5:00 PM

To: WilloughbyChristine <Christine.Willoughby@colliercountyfl.gov>
Cc: Tobi Charbonneau <TobiCharbonneau@hmeng.com>

Subject: RE: Fiddler's Creek Construction Office - PL20220000422

EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email is from an external source. Confirm this is a trusted sender and use
extreme caution when opening attachments or clicking links.

Christine,

I also meant to ask if this re-submittal could be done as a Minor Resubmittal.

We are changing the civil site plan and detail sheet to address the striping comment for the

handicapped parking space
and correcting the landscape plan with a drawing layer that was shifted. We will also provide Ray
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Bellows’ approval for the
chain link fence and fabric screening. These items will address all of the comments.

Thank you,

W. Terry Cole, P.E.

Senior Vice President/Principal
Hole Montes, Inc.

950 Encore Way, Suite 200
Naples, FL 34109

Main Line: (239) 254-2000
Direct Line: (239) 254-2024
Mobile No.: (239) 572-3316
Facsimile: (239) 254-2099
Email: terrycole@hmeng.com

From: Terry Cole

Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 4:51 PM

To: WilloughbyChristine <Christine.Willoughby@colliercountyfl.gov>
Subject: FW: Fiddler's Creek Construction Office - PL20220000422

Christine,

In the attached Review Comment Letter your correction comment 9, Review #2 states to

“Show floor area by use to verify provided parking and permitted use.” Attached is the floor plan
with the title Field Construction Offices highlighted and the area labeled as 2,400 SF. Is this what you
are looking for?

Thanks,

W. Terry Cole, P.E.

Senior Vice President/Principal
Hole Montes, Inc.

950 Encore Way, Suite 200
Naples, FL 34109

Main Line: (239) 254-2000
Direct Line: (239) 254-2024
Mobile No.: (239) 572-3316
Facsimile: (239) 254-2099
Email: terrycole@hmeng.com

Both Terry Cole and Hole Montes, Inc., intend that this message be used exclusively by the addressee(s).
This message may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and exempt from disclosure under
applicable law. Unauthorized disclosure or use of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have
received this communication in error, please notify Hole Montes immediately at info@hmeng.com or
call (239) 254-2000, and permanently dispose of the original message.

Under Florida Law, e-mail addresses are public records. If you do not want your e-mail address released

in response to a public records request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this
office by telephone or in writing.
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